
Brčko  Supervisor  Gregorian
welcomes  constructive
approach on Brčko

“The  approach  on  Brčko  in  the  agreement  between  three
political  leaders  in  Banja  Luka  on  26  January  is
consistent in intent with what is needed to complete the Brčko
Final Award agenda”, Brčko District Supervisor Raffi Gregorian
said today in a meeting with the Chair of the Republika Srpska
National Assembly Igor Radojičić.

Reviewing the proposed text agreed by the three leaders, the
Supervisor welcomed the constructive approach adopted by the
three leaders, but noted that a small number of technical
issues  need  to  be  clarified  and  resolved.  “I  hope  these
technical points can be resolved as soon as possible and will
not represent an obstacle to completion of this important
issue”, the Supervisor concluded.
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